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   Grades 6-7-8 
http://labrae.school 

Newsletter 

MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
 
Dear Parent/Guardians: This is the final newsletter for the 2015-16 school year. 
Middle school testing will resume on May 3rd for grades 6-8 in math, science, and 
social studies. This testing window closes on Friday, May 18th.  The 6th grade class 
will attend their annual camping week at Lake Erie. Students will be leaving on 
May 17th and will return on May 20th between 1:00 and 2:00 PM in the afternoon.  
If you would like your child’s report card mailed home, and all fees are paid, 
provide a self-addressed stamped envelope to the middle school office.  Please write 
the name of the student on the envelope.  Otherwise report cards can be picked up 
and fees paid in the middle school office between June 2-7 from 9:00-11:00 am and 
then again from 12:30-2:00 pm. Beginning June 8th,  report cards and paying of 
fees can be done at BOE building. Student’s last day is May 26th with students 
being dismissed at noon. If a student is in danger of retention, their report card will 
be mailed home along with summer school materials.  Enjoy your summer and I 
shall see some of you back in August. 
 
      Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

Students of the Month 
The following students have 
been selected as Students of 
the Month for May 2016. We 
are proud of all our student’s 
accomplishments! 
 
6th grade 
Hannah McCartney 
Jordan McCartney 
 
7th grade 
Emily Hyland 
Brandon Fenton 
 
8th grade 
Diamond Hineman-Haak 
Gabrial Tinker 
 

                 Important Dates 
May 17………………………...6th grade camp starts 
May 20…………...……...Students return from camp 
May 24 ………..……………..Honors Assembly–9:30 
May 26………...……Last day of school-early release 
June 2…………………………...Report cards mailed 
June 2-7 ……………..………….Pick up report cards 
June 8……………...….….……...Middle school office 
   closed - reports cards to BOE office. 

             SIXTH GRADE CAMP: 
On Tuesday, May 17th, our Outdoor Educational 
Program will begin its 63rd year of continuous 
operation. Students will depart for Sheldon Camp 
about 8:30 a.m. Please drop your child off no later 
than 8:00 a.m. You may pick your camper up on 
Friday, May 20th at about 1:30 p.m. Please do not 
allow your camper to take any food, games, radios 
or cell phones. Let’s hope for sunshine, but be pre-
pared for rain. Those sixth graders not going to 
camp are required to be in school. Have fun! 


